
Save the Date 

 

December 
8 Grade 6 Graduation 
12 Statewide Transition 
14 Family Night 
20 Last day - 
 1.15pm finish 

7th December 2023 

Hello Appin Park Families 
 

With just under two weeks before school finishes for 2024 I would like to take the               
opportunity to thank and recognise some of the more behind the scenes people who help to 
make Appin Park PS the great school that it is. Firstly, to our School Council parent members, 
Jo Williams, Jamie White, Steve James, Denise Sear–Pirko, Lisa Bell and staff members Wendy 
Martin, Robyn Elliott and Nicole Godde. Our team has regularly met this year to discuss and 
make plans for ongoing improvements for our school and better outcomes for our students. I 
thank them for their commitment and support. 
 

I’m sure you’ll agree that our school grounds are looking beautiful. We are very fortunate to 
have the green spaces that we do, and these are cared for by Peter Thrum on the mower and 
Mandy Mullens in the garden. I thank them both for the hours they spend in presenting our 
school grounds so beautifully. 
 

To Leanne on the crossing and to Tony and Kevin who drive the shuttle bus thank you for  
being part of the team who look after and get to know our students, as well as getting them 
to school safely each day. 
 

To the team who regularly work with TheirCare, Tash, Nicole, Jamie and Andy, thank you for 
providing a caring and welcoming environment in before and after school care programs and 
holiday care. We are proud to be able to offer this service to our families and the wider    
community.  

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Graduation Presentation  
Tomorrow will be a special day for our grade 6 students as we celebrate their time at Primary School with a graduation 
presentation assembly to be held in the library. The presentation will begin at 9:15 and students have invited their families 
to come along and share in a final primary school memory. Congratulations to all our grade 6 students finishing this year, 
we wish you a bright and successful future.  
 

Transition Day 
Next Tuesday all students will take part in transition activities. Students will spend time in their class groupings for next 
year and take part in activities with staff working in those units. We will also welcome our 2024 foundation students back 
for their final transition morning. 
 

Family Night 
This will be held next Thursday afternoon, with a BBQ and soft drinks available from 5:00pm. The more formal part of the 
evening will commence at 6:00pm, with all students performing a musical item. The winning tickets for our annual       
Christmas Hamper Raffle will be drawn through the evening.  We look forward to seeing you all there. Bring chairs and/or a 
picnic blanket.  

This Week at Appin Park! 


